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Regional Council meeting postponed

The meeting of Peel Regional Council that had been scheduled for Thursday (March 29) has been put back a week.

The decision was made at the call of the Regional Chair, and in recognition of Durham Regional Chair Roger Anderson, who died
Saturday.

Services for Mr. Anderson are to take place Thursday, so the Regional Council meeting has been rescheduled to next Thursday
(April 5).
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